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Dear Carl W, Dabelstein,
This is to confirm your radio reception of KDRK in Spokane

Washington. It was interesting to hear that you were able to
receive KDRK in Kansas. As you know FM radio stations are not known
to travel great distances because they operate under the “line of sight
principle”., Normally AM stations bounce around on the “skip”. Anyway
glad to hear that you received us and I wish you continued luck and
good fun on future listening,
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Tom Sherry /thK Program Director
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